
 

 

NOTICE 

SCOTT EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS CENTER (SECC) 
TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE (TAC) 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 18, 2014, 2:00 P.M. 
 
 

The June 18, 2014 Scott Emergency Communications Center Technical Advisory Committee 
(TAC) Meeting has been cancelled. The next scheduled TAC Meeting will take place on 

Wednesday, July 16, 2014, 2:00 p.m. at Scott Emergency Communication Center.    
 

 


